
Pony Club International 
Alliance Tetrathlon 
Exchange 2026 

The Tetrathlon International in 2026 will be hosted by Australia. Competitors will 
be invited from the United States of America, New Zealand, the Republic of 
Ireland and the United Kingdom (including Northern Ireland). 

Places for these teams will be decided following a selection event in early 2026 
(exact dates to follow). Places on the training weekend will be by invitation, 
following the Championships in August 2025. 

Any questions at this stage should be directed to: 

Richard Mosley: richardmosley241@outlook.com 

Zoe Kennerley: zkennerley@live.couk 

Please cc. Tetrathlon Admin: tetrathlon@pcuk.org 

  

Criteria for Potential Selection for International Tetrathlon 
2026 

Essential 

• Competing at Intermediate and/or Open level in 2025 
• B Test Riding Standard/C+ holders 
• Competed at Regional and Championships in 2025, or specific invitation to 

attend 
• Application letter to include details of training undertaken, listing of 

involvement in PC activities and ambassadorial skills 
• Reference from independent DC, Tetrathlon Coordinator or Area Rep 
• Paid up Pony Club member in 2026 
• Aged 18 years or above during exchange dates 
• Interviews 

Influential 

• Competing at Open level in 2025 
• B Test holders 
• Show Jumping assessment outcome 
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